
                                      FINAL SUMMERY PLAN 
    House 489 Sherburne Avenue, St. Paul, MN 55103             
      

             TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN               

7/1/2020 
 
LARKINS CONSTRUCTION, INC 
3001 THOMAS AVENUE NORTH 
MINNEAPOLIS, MN  
 
 
CUSTOMERS:  HASSAN MOHAMUD AND ASHA HASSAN 

We have completed more than 75% of  construction work of the house number 489 Sherburne Avenue, 

St. Paul, MN 55130.  We were unable to complete the work within 180 due to Corona Virus,  Protests 

and Curfew for George Floyd's Justice demonstrations.  Therefore, we are asking short extension to 

complete the work.  

The remaining work are painting, carpeting, Plumping and Electrical completion work and some 

basement work.  

Our plan is to complete the remaining work with 3 weeks to 4 weeks or less than 180 days. 

Should you have any question please contact me at 612-222-2559. 

 

 

Manager of the construction 

Demetrius Larkins 

 


